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Winterim:  Thanks to everyone who volunteered to teach a class or be a helper for this 

special day! Fun was had by all! 

 

End of 3rd Quarter Approaching:  There are just a few short weeks left in the quarter. 

There is still time to improve any grades that were less than ideal on midterms. Be sure to 

check the missing work board in the back of the classroom to make sure all missing and 

absent work gets turned in. Please encourage your child to work hard to finish the quarter 

strong! 

 

Math Practice: The kids have been discovering how important math facts are in their 

practice with long division and equivalent fractions! Please keep practicing multiplication 

(and division) facts for quick recall. Having them memorized will be so helpful in middle 

school! 

 

Achievement Testing: Grades 3-8 will begin the Forward Exam after spring break and 

throughout April.  The tests will be computer based and typically given in the mornings 

in our classroom.  We will be preparing for this test throughout the month of March. 

More information on this topic will be coming soon! 

 

Feeling generous?! Some of our classroom supplies are starting to dwindle. We would 

be extremely grateful for donations of tissues, paper towel, and plastic spoons! Thank 

you! 

 

Important Dates:   

March 2:  Read Across America theme day 

March 16-20:  No School ~ Spring Break 

March 26:   Last Day of 3rd Quarter 

March 27:   No School (Records Day) 

April 1:   Report cards go home 


